Currently in the Bahamas we import approximately 90% of our food products; however, there is no legislation in place in our parliament for the labeling of such products, which are intended for the direct use as food, feed or for processing, unless other wise
specified by the importer.

Hence there are no challenges encountered and no need for priority building capacity recommendation for improving the national implementation and documentation of LMO’s. 

